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NOTICE OF PENDING SEWER SYSTEM WORK 

 

The Lambertville Municipal Utilities Authority has awarded a contract for work that 

involves the cleaning, inspection, and lining of 3 sections of sanitary sewers in the City.  

The 3 areas include: N. Union Street between Delevan Street and York Street and Bridge 

Street and Church Street and Swan Street between S. Union Street and S. Franklin Street. 

We plan to start at North Union Street between Bridge and Church Streets.  The work 

will occur at multiple times based on the tasks involved.  Each task should take one day.  

The contractor anticipates starting on September 9
th

. 

We anticipate detours around the work areas with one way, one lane traffic maintained on 

North Union Street.  Work hours are planned for 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

More details on the work schedule will be posted as they become available. Traffic 

detour maps are currently on our website at: http://lambertvillemua.com/news-and-events  

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 609-397-1496. 

Thomas Horn,  

Executive Director 
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